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Dear sirs

I am writing to express my full support for the proposed new Lidl store in New Hey Road,
Huddersfield.  I am a local resident, living less than a mile from the site.  

At present, the only large(ish) store is the Sainsburys at Salendine Nook.  This is fine, but
the area really needs additional shopping facilities.  Parking can be difficult at peak times
and in any case, the car park is not ideally designed due to the lack of space.  Also, prices
at Sainsburys would  benefit from the healthy competition that Lidl would bring.

I have studied the proposed new Lidl store plans and I feel that it would be a major overall
benefit to our local community.




